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'October 13th, 1924.

*

H. St.J. Montizambert, Esq 
808 Standard Bank Building, 
Vancouver, B. C.

• »

Dear Mr. Montizambert
, Hr* 3alr has passed on to me„,our letter of September 30th and I write at once 

to offer my congratulations to you on the fine measure of success which you are having in gaining support
m Vancouver for the Last Post Fund. I believe that 
as the years go on and as the public appreciate better 
what our organization stands for their support will be more freely given.

Vith kindest personal wishes to yourself, to Major Owen, and the best of good luck for the Fund, I am.

Ever yours faithfully.
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